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Sports Day 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
On Wednesday 26th June we will be holding our KS1 and KS2 Sports Day.  All 
children will be participating in a fun-filled sport activities.  Children should come to 
school already dressed in their P.E kit (sportswear and trainers).  FS2 children will 
have their Sports day on the Tuesday 9th July. 
 
Could you please also ensure your child has the following with them on the day, 
depending on the weather: 

• Sun hat 

• Water Bottle 

• Sun cream – Must be applied before coming into school 

• NO jewellery including earrings. 

 
Parents are welcome to watch their children taking part. We DO expect parents to 
be on their best behaviour, be mindful of language, conduct, refrain from smoking or 
vaping, and no pets whilst on the school grounds.  Parents will be asked to the leave 
if they do not adhere to the school’s expectations. 
 
Times 
 Y1 and Y2  9.20am-10.20am 
 Y3 and Y4  10.40am – 12pm 
 Y5 and Y6  1.15pm – 2.45pm 
 
FS2 Tuesday 9th July   9.20am-10.20am 
 
In the event of bad weather, we will unfortunately have to cancel sports day, this 
will be confirmed through the school text messaging service on the day. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there, 
 
Kind regards 
 
Sarah Reynold 
Headteacher 
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